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Spotlight on 
Music at Biddick 

 

What a lovely way to end the year - gorgeous singing from our 
fabulous choir.      

                                                                                                                             
The Choir Tea Party 

  
The grown-ups were really proud of how well the choir sang and many commented on how much 
they'd improved, which was lovely to hear. 
 
We raised an amazing £150 which will be spent on new music and songs, or funding to take the choir 
out of school to sing. 
 

INFANTASIA 
On Thursday 5th July Y2 children attended INFANTASIA at Hetton Lyons Primary School.  This is a 
Summer celebration of singing for Y2 children across Sunderland.  Each school sang their own 
individual song and then came together to sing three songs as a whole group.   
 
As Sunderland is launching the Tall Ships this year, one of the songs was ‘Jack he was a Sunderland 
lad.’   
 
We looked amazing in our ‘Biddick - born 2 perform’ t shirts and wowed the other schools with 
our superb singing and creativity.   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  


